
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

  

 

     

 

 

A big thank you! 

Thank you to Canny Clever Computing and Tech who kindly 

donated an Advent Calendar to each child in school! This 

generosity was greatly received by the children and really 

started getting us in the Christmas spirit. 

December’s newsletter 

Welcome to this month’s newsletter - a round-up of all the wonderful achievements, events and 

developments across our school recently. 

 

Road safety 

Road Safety Week saw children across school considering 

how we can be safer when using the roads, both as road 

users and as pedestrians. This included different types of 

crossings, how to be visible such as wearing bright clothing 

and using torches and use well lit paths as well as how we 

should cross the road safely, thinking about where we can be 

seen and have the best lines of sight. EYFS even put this into 

practice by using the yard to demonstrate crossings as shown 

in the photos below. 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff at Whittingham C of E Primary School, thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Charlton – Deputy Headteacher 

Our Christmas Fayre 

Our Christmas Fayre this year was a lovely event! We have 

received great feedback about the fayre and we hope you 

enjoyed the event too. It not only put us in the Christmas 

mood but also helped to raise funds for our PTA to support 

our school. Thank you to everyone that helped either as a 

member of the PTA, helping with setting up, running a stall, 

clearing down or attending the event – your support for our 

school is massively appreciated. 

 

Visitors for EYFS  

EYFS were busy over the past couple of weeks with their 
current topic of ‘When I grow up I want to be…’ This saw 
several members of our school community engage with 
EYFS to discuss their jobs. Thank you to everyone that 
was able to come into school to support this. EYFS wrote: 
 
We were lucky to invite some of our parents  and school 
staff into class to talk to us about their jobs and that they 
were able to take the time to come in. We were really 
thankful and made each person a thank you card. We 
were visited by Mrs Abercrombie who is a doctor, Mrs 
Moralee a local business owner and celebrant, Mr 
Drummond as a local farmer, Mrs Osborne as a 
emergency healthcare assistant, Mrs Ling as a veterinary 
nurse, Mrs Arkle our school cook, Mr Manners local 
haulage business and Mrs Athey our headteacher. We 
found out lots about their jobs, you can see more on our 
early years class page. 

 


